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Dear Parents 

 

Today I had the privilege of showing visitors around our school. It was wonderful to see all of our core values in action.  A 

huge thank you to all the members of the pupil leadership teams who talked with such enthusiasm about the important 

role that they play within our school and the impact that they have, you were superb Budbrooke ambassadors.   

This week also brought with it some fantastic sporting events, please check out Mr. Brereton’s detailed and animated 

sports reports, it almost feels like you are there! 

Next week looks set to be a fantastic end to a wonderful half term with the Manor Adventure assembly and the Harvest 

festival (please see details in this newsletter about how to make donations to the foodbank via the school) .   

Have a wonderful weekend ! 

Mrs L Hopkins    

Deputy Headteacher 

CLASS MESSAGES: Any class messages or updates will now feature here on the newsletter each week. This is to support any important 

KEEP UP TO DATE  Scan the QR Code to follow us on FACEBOOK to see our This Week in Pictures video and regular updates!  

SCHOOL VALUES REWARDS WINNERS 

 

Consideration: Shiyan– 

Chestnut 

Challenge: Daisy– Elm 

Collaboration: Taylor– Elm 

Confidence: Joel– Chestnut 

Curiosity:  Hettie– Elm 

Student Leadership– A message from School Council 

 Hello we are the School Council. We have already written a School Council job 

description and an action plan and are looking forward to doing even more! 

 We were elected by our classmates to represent Budbrooke. 

 We are really proud to have our photos on display in the hall.  

 This year, we will be raising money for charity. We are looking forward to donating to 

Foodbank.  

 We are really excited to talk to new parents at the school’s Open Days.  

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

 

Elm— Jensen 

Beech—Oliver 

Holly— Hanna 

Chestnut - Sadie  

Redwood - Poppy 

Cherry—Faith 

Holly and 

Chestnut 

Year 3 and Year 4 Parents, please ask your children to bring their Harvest outfits into school by Wednesday 25th October 

in a named bag. Children can wear autumnal colours of their choice. Thank you. Mrs James, Mr Brereton and Mrs Del Rio 

Pine We do not encourage the children to bring snacks into school for break time as they have fruit, milk and the choice of a 

hot snack. However, if you do still choose to send a snack it must be healthy and not contain any nuts. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

GOLDEN BOOK 

 

Elm—  Freddy 

Beech— Sia  

Holly-  Delilah 

Chestnut—  Harry A 

Redwood—  Nicole 

Cherry— All of Year 6 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

25th October– Manor Adventure Assembly  

26th October—PTA Disco 

27th October—Harvest Festival for Years 3 and 4 

30th October– Half Term 

 

6th November– Children return to School 

9th November- Open Day for Prospective Parents 

22nd November– Year 4 Class Assembly 

 

12th December– Reception Class Nativity 

15th December– PTA Pantomime– Cinderella 

21st December– Christmas Lunch (more info to follow) 

22nd December– Break Up for Christmas  

 

 

A gentle reminder… 

Scooters and cycles are not to be ridden 

on school grounds.  

Please dismount before entering School grounds 

and push or carry until you are  off the premises.  

Thank you. 

Pupil Voice- What is Music like at Budbrooke Primary School? 

 We have been learning to compose. I like that you can express 

yourself in music lessons. 

 I like learning new songs in Singing assemblies. 

 I like the sound of music and how it makes me feel! I just love it!  

 I like learning to play the recorder and learning to read musical 

notation. 

  My favourite part of music lessons has been learning to play the 

glockenspiel.   

 We learn new vocabulary each week, such as rhythm, pulse, beat, 

melody and tempo. 

 I love having music lessons each week.  

Is my child too ill for school? 

There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries 

about managing specific infectious diseases at GOV.UK. These 

say when children should be kept off school and when they 

shouldn't. 

If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone the 

school or nursery on the first day. Let them know that your 

child won't be in and give them the reason. 

If your child is well enough to go to school but has an infection 

that could be passed on, such as a cold sore or head lice, let 

their teacher know. 

Follow this advice for illnesses: 

Coughs and colds It's fine to send your child to school with 

a minor cough or common cold. But if they have a fever, keep 

them off school until the fever goes. Encourage your child to 

throw away any used tissues and to wash their hands regularly. 

High temperature If your child has a high temperature, keep 

them off school until it goes away. 

Chickenpox  If your child has chickenpox, keep them 

off school until all the spots have crusted over. This is usually 

about 5 days after the spots first appeared. 

Head lice and nits There's no need to keep your child off 

school if they have head lice. You can treat head lice and 

nits without seeing a GP. 

Sore throat  You can still send your child to school if 

they have a sore throat. But if they also have a high tempera-

ture, they should stay at home  until it goes away. A sore throat 

and a high temperature can be symptoms of tonsillitis. 

Vomiting and diarrhoea Children with diarrhoea or 

vomiting should stay away from school until they have not 

been sick or had diarrhoea for atleast 2 days (48 hours). 

Further information on more illnesses is available online at 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

Class spotlight– Elm 

Jonny- I loved making alien goo sandwiches 

for Beegu 

Joseph– I love maths in Elm because it is fun 

and Tiny the tortoise makes mistakes that 

we have to spot 

Hettie– I like learning new sounds in Phonics 

Finley– In PE we get to play lots of fun games  

Darcie– In English we’ve been writing poems and it 

was good to go on our Autumn hunt 

Esme– I love going to the computing suite with Elm 

Class 

Henry– I enjoyed making secondary colours using primary colours 

Kids Club Payments– A gentle reminder 

Please use your Childs name and/or surname only as reference 

when making Kids Club Payments. Please do not use dates in this 

reference, as payments will automatically be deducted from the 

oldest debt on the account.  

Please allow up to 1 week for payments to reflect on your account.  

Thank you  
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Rotary Club Presentation 

Alan Bailey, the president of the 

Warwick Rotary Club, visited 

Budbrooke last week to present Year 

4 children from Chestnut with their 

dictionaries.  

The Warwick Rotary Club organises 

events such as the Warwick Thai 

Festival, the Warwick Castle carols 

and Warwick racecourse bonfire night. The money raised then goes to help with local projects as well as supporting with overseas aid 

such as providing toilets for schools in West Africa and sending shelter boxes to Libya and Morocco.  

The Year 4 children said: “The dictionaries are fantastic. They will be really helpful because we can use them to help spell exciting 

vocabulary in our writing to make it exquisite and stand out.” 

WARWICKSHIRE FIRE & RESCUE 

SERVICE BONFIRE COMPETITION 2023 

It’s that time of year again when we 

look forward to celebrating all the 

sights and sounds of a fun filled bonfire 

night. It is important that whilst having 

fun, safety advice is followed to raise 

awareness and reduce the risk of 

incidents. 

We would like to invite children to take 

part in our bonfire competition and will 

be selecting winners and awarding 

prizes for entries in each year group. 

We are hoping for some fantastic, 

original stories and poems which 

highlight how we use all our senses to 

enjoy the celebrations, but also the 

important things to remember to keep 

us safe whilst having fun. 

Check your School Spider messages for 

further details!  
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Claverdon (4)6 V Budbrooke (2)5 

Budbrooke showed great resilience and skill to battle back from 4-0 down 

to make it 5-5, but a late goal earned the win for Claverdon in a match that 

could have gone either way. 

Budbrooke started brightly with Henry setting up Finley for a series of strong 

shots that just narrowly missed and also a shot that hit the post.  

Eli and Edward marshalled the defence well but Claverdon then grew in 

confidence and took the lead with a deflected shot. Jack made many great 

saves especially when he tipped a shot over the bar and also when he 

saved a powerful shot onto the bar. In a bizarre 5 minutes Claverdon scored 

3 more. 

Despite being 4-0 down, Budbrooke were not giving up. They played with 

great heart and after some mazy, skilful runs, Henry scored the first with a powerful curling effort. This lead to Budbrooke having lots of 

shots to get back into the game. Cameron was a driving force in midfield and Sonny looked to play in some nicely threaded through 

balls to create chances. Henry scored again to make it 4-2 to Claverdon at half time.  

Claverdon brought on some strong substitutes and scored again early in the second half. Again, this ignited Budbrooke’s passion. Jack, 

playing up front in this half, got behind the defence on many occasions and forced the goalkeeper into many good saves. Jack was 

finally rewarded when he scored a tap in after the goalkeeper palmed a save to in. Jack was again on hand to score another and Henry 

completed his hat-trick when he lashed in an unstoppable shot to complete an amazing comeback. 

The match could have gone either way. Teddy, now in goal, saved brilliantly with his legs and the Claverdon goalkeeper kept on making 

wonder saves when a Budbrooke goal looked a certainty until a corner for Claverdon saw the ball deflect in off the midfielder’s chest.  

Budbrooke FC: Jack, Teddy, Eli, Edward, Cameron, Ben, Finley, Henry, Sonny.  

Mr Brereton said: “I am so proud of the Budbrooke footballers. Even when they were trailing 4-0, they never let their heads go down. 

They kept on playing and were rewarded with a thrilling comeback. It could have been the comeback of all comebacks but the 

Claverdon goalkeeper made some fine saves. Budbrooke kept on going and showed a great team spirit full of exciting football on a 

difficult pitch. Budbrooke showed they can play football and I am looking forward to the next fixture. Thank you to all the people who 

helped with transport and came to cheer the team on.” 

Primary Schools Girls Football League Competition 

Budbrooke girls football team made a successful start to the league 

this week.  

The league event, to be played across 3 dates, saw 8 teams from the 

local area play each other at Myton School. 

The competing teams include- The Priors, St Pauls, Ferncumbe, Long 

Itchington, Aylesford, Clapham Terrace and Kingsley. 

In the first match against Ferncumbe, Sophia made some clever turns 

and passes to set up chances for Faith and Flori. Ella played well in 

defence and made some fine clearances while Romy in goal made 

some great saves, tipping the ball onto the post and gathering on the 

line, to keep the scores level. The first match ended 0-0. 

In the second match for Budbrooke, Amelie and Flori dribbled the ball well and Anna made some vital last-ditch tackles to the Kingsley 

girls from scoring. Flori put in some good crosses and Faith made some skilful runs down the wing. In the end, Poppy scored with a 

powerful shot with the last kick of the game to give Budbrooke an exciting 1-0 win. 

Budbrooke will play the next set of fixtures at the next two events in November.  

Mr Brereton said: “It was great to see so many girls enjoying playing football. It was a very exciting finish with Poppy scoring 

Budbrooke’s first goal of the league competition with the last kick of the match. The Lionesses’ Euros win and World Cup success has 

seen a growing interest in the sport and it has been lovely to see the enthusiasm for girls football at Budbrooke. The girls played some 

fantastic football and the team spirit and passion shone through. Thank you to all the parents who supported with transport.” 

Future league dates at Myton: 

November 14th, November 28th 


